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Meeting Minutes 

May 4, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05  p.m. by the President, Marcel (W1MLD) with salute to the flag.  The roll was 

called with 22 members and 0 guests present.  A moment of silence was observed for Glenn Sturgeon. 

SECRETARY’S REPORT 
A motion was made, seconded and voted to accept the report as posted and dispense reading. 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
The Treasurer, Mike (KB1NB) reported income of approx. $3,305.00, expense of $65.10, and a balance of $75,266.  
NETCOM balance stands at $20,152.  There was some discussion regarding the NETCOM balance and contract.  A 
motion was made, seconded and unanimously voted to refer the report to audit. 
STANDING COMMITTEES 
 Buildings and Grounds 
No issues were reported. 

Scholarship 
There were no applicants for the scholarship. No scholarship was awarded. 
SPECIAL COMMITTEES 
 ARES, RACES, SKYWARN 
Rob (KD1CY) spoke of MEMA and EOC involvement in RACES, scheduled SKYWARN classes, and amateur radio 
involvement in the recent Boston Marathon. 

Radio Events 
Bob (K1KVV) spoke of upcoming events his weekend as well as Kid’s Day next month, as well as Field Day. 

Website 
There was some discussion regarding updating the website. 
RATIFICATION OF NEW MEMBERS 
A membership application was received from Frank Rodriques (no call).  A motion was made, seconded and 
unanimously voted to accept Frank Rodriques as a life member. 
OLD BUSINESS 
There was discussion regarding the alarm system and interfacing with a card access system. 
NEW BUSINESS 
There was discussion regarding antenna setup and distribution in the radio room. 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE CLUB 
There was discussion regarding surplus equipment and availability to members as well as the possibility of renting a 
dumpster for disposal. 
ADJOURN 
A motion was made, seconded and unanimously approved to adjourn at 8:20 pm. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Marc M. Dumont (W1MMD), Secretary 




